City of Berkley

2395 Twelve Mile Road, Berkley, MI 48072

Departiment
Pablie Safel
H41-800MF

March 29, 2001

Helen L., Dadgner

Indianapolis, Indiana 46234

re:  John [N

Dear Ms. Dagner,

1 appreciate your interest in the solving of the Oakland County
Child Murders that occurred in the mid-1970s. I have reviewed your
concerns and suspicians of John [ as the person involved.

Mr. dis alleged to have told you many things which has
lead you to believe he is the child murderer. However, after care-
ful review, much of the information he provided to you was common
knowledge and available through the news media. Cther information
provided by Mr. [ to you, is incorrect and not factual. At
the time of the last murder, it is varified that John | vas
out of the United States. Further, Mr. [N vas given a polygrap
" examination as to his possible involvement in the murders. The
results of the Michigan State Police testing is that Mr. [N va
truthful to the relevant test questions and not the child killer.

Tn conclusion, there is no legal evidence that suggests Jochn

is the Oakland County Child Killer. At this time, as a
possible suspect, John‘is aleared. -

incergly,

&_/\;
Ray| Ange

Dev¥ective Sergeant
Berkley Police Department



